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Friday 13th March 2020 

Dear Year 4 Parents/Carers, 

 

I am writing to you to inform you of our decision to postpone the Year 4 Soiree planned for 

Wednesday 25th March 2020. This is after considering carefully the latest announcements 

from the WHO and the government regarding the Coronavirus.  

 

We have taken advice from the Emergency Planning for Schools in Kent document, which 

advises that all non-essential gatherings be postponed or cancelled.  

 

We know the children were so looking forward to sharing their musical talents with you and 

therefore we will most definitely reschedule the event in the summer. 

 

We hope you can understand how we wish to play our part in keeping the most vulnerable 

amongst our school communities safe and well.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

AMKnoupe 

 

Annie Knoupe 

Headteacher 

 

 


